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WoodStraw™ Wood Strand Erosion Control Mulch
USFS – R6 – Mt Hood National Forest – Zigzag Ranger District – November 2006

Innovative and Environmentally Friendly Forest Products & Services

…in the fall of 2006 we 
used WoodStraw™ for 
erosion control on two 
projects.  The first was 
on newly cleared 
(logged) downhill ski 
runs associated with a 
new lift at 
approximately 5000 
feet on the south side 
of Mount Hood.  The 
second project was 
associated with a new 
trail system in the 
vicinity of Government 
Camp Oregon.  On this 
project the 
WoodStraw™ was 
used in the riparian 
area to stabilize new 
bridge crossing sites.  
Reviews of the product 
on both sites were very 
favorable.  Folks liked 
the small bale size, the 
ability to easily spread 
the material even 
when the bale was wet 
(unlike straw which 
clumps together), and 
the lack of allergen's 
associated with hay 
and mold.


